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jspoeth@spplus.com 
 
April 16, 2019 

 
SP Plus Corporation 
3340 Peachtree Road NE 
Atlanta, GA 30326 
 
Attention:  Jason Spoeth 
 
Re:   Notice of Award – ‘Revised’ 

Request for Quotations (RFQ) No. 18-3003679 – Remote Parking Location  
 

Dear Mr. Spoeth: 
 
This letter confirms that SP Plus Corporation has been selected for award to provide a Remote 
Parking Location, 250 East Ponce De Leon Avenue, Decatur, GA 30030, for the subject RFQ 
for the monthly amount of $70.00 per space for 50 parking spaces. 
 
Please have your insurance carrier forward to the County a Certificate of Insurance in the 
amounts indicated on the Insurance Requirements included in this letter to Delois Robinson, 
Procurement Manager, via e-mail to drobinson@dekalbcountyga.gov.  
 
No services shall be provided until such time that the County receives your Certificate of 
Insurance.  Upon receipt of the COI, a Notice to Proceed letter will be issued. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Delois Robinson, CPPO 
Procurement Manager 
Department of Purchasing and Contracting 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Clyde Stovall, Director of Facilities Management 

John R. Toy, Regional Director, SP Plus Corporation 
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